DUE TO THE COVID-19
) CONCONSIDERATIONS, A VIRTUAL
WORKSHOP WILL BE CONDUCTED WITH

COUNTY COUNCIL AND ELECTRONIC
VIRTUAL ACCESS FOR THE PUBLIC.

Watch Live via YouTube at:
ttps:/ /www.voutube.com/channel/UCBmlogX S

Instructions may also be found at the Jasper County website
WWwWw.jaspercountysc.gov

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL (843) 717-3696



JASPER COUNTY COUNCIL

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP

Jasper County Clementa C. Pinckney Government Bldg
358 3rd Avenue Ridgeland, SC 29936

April 13, 2022

AGENDA

11:00 A.M.

AGENDA

I: Call to Order by Chairwoman Barbara B. Clark

Clerk’s Report of Compliance with the Freedom of Information Act.
**In compliance with the Freedom of Information Act, notice of meetings and agendas were posted
and furnished to all news media and persons requesting notification**

II: Pledge of Allegiance and Invocation

III: 95 Logistics Center Stormwater Plan

IV: Adjourn

e
(843) 717-3696

Agenda - 04.13.2022
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ENGINEERS SURVEYORS
LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS
6554 E CHURCH ST DOUGLASVILLE. GA 30134

TEL 7709420196 | FAX 7709420152

www HughesRay.com

March 29, 2022

RE: H20219 Interstate Distribution Center, Jasper County
Storm Water Letter

HRC Engineers, Surveyors, and Landscape Architects (HRC) has performed a
delineation of the on-site basins on the site of the proposed Interstate Distribution Center
in Jasper County, SC. A delineation of both existing pre-developed basins and the
proposed post-developed basins was performed to determine how storm water runoff to
John Smith Road and McTeer Street will be affected by the construction of the proposed
development.

The site was divided into three basins in both pre-developed and post-developed
conditions. Pre A drains to John Smith Road and is not affected by the proposed
development due to lying entirely within the City Limits, where no work is proposed to
be performed. Pre B drains to McTeer Street and will be reduced in size in post-
developed conditions due to the proposed storm drains in the proposed parking lot
routing runoff into Post C. Pre C drains to Interstate 95 and will be increased in size in
post-developed conditions due to the same proposed storm drains. Both Post A and Post
B will remain wooded in post-developed conditions. Increased flows from Post C will be
detained in the proposed storm water management system.

Based on this delineation of on-site basins, the proposed Interstate Distribution Center
will result in unchanged amounts of runoff leaving the site to John Smith Road, and
decreased amounts of runoff leaving the site to McTeer Street. The runoff towards
Interstate 95 will be collected into the proposed stonn water management system to
control the release rates from the project site in that direction.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to
contact me at 770-942-0196.

Smcerel /

' .,
HoWari Ray, PE _..x
Pres:dem
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